
March 4, 2021  
 

DIRECTIVE: JOB CORPS DATA CENTER NOTICE NO. 20-152 
 
 
FROM: Job Corps Data Center 
 
SUBJECT: New Release of SIRS 
 
 
 
Please forward to all SIRS users at your location.                                            

 
Dear SIRS Customers: 

On March 5, 2021, a new release of SIRS will be made available for SIRS users. 

Changes in this release of SIRS include the following:  

Reports 

Incident Overview 

The Incident Overview report has been enhanced to include Secondary Code and 
Tertiary Code columns. Staff should note that the Secondary Code and Tertiary Code 
columns will only display when the report is generated with the sole selection of Primary 
Cause Code: COVID-19. If multiple Incident types are selected, then the Secondary and 
Tertiary Code columns will be blank and hidden. 

 
Incident Report with only COVID-19 selected 
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Incident Report with multiple Incident types selected 

Please note that from 9 p.m. to midnight on Thursday, March 4, 2021, users may experience some 
issues when trying to access the CDSS applications. This is due to the promotion process; users 
who experience issues are encouraged to try again after the promotion period. Please continue to 
monitor the enhanced SIRS application and advise us of any problem areas or questions you may 
have. 

Questions concerning this notice should be addressed to the JCDC Technical Assistance Center at 
helpdesk@jobcorps.org  Please include “SIRS” in the subject line and all pertinent information in 
the body of the email. 

Thank you, 
JCDC 
 
 

 

mailto:helpdesk@jobcorps.org

